
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Keeping Sayreville Litter Free! 
 

During the next few months you may notice your neighbors, friends, and 
residents around town cleaning up litter. 

The Borough of Sayreville has joined with the NJ Clean Communities to help 
keep Sayreville litter free. 

Civic organizations, volunteers, and the Girl Scouts and Boy Scouts will be out 
cleaning up our local parks and roadways to help keep Sayreville clean.  

Find out how you can help and join us at one of our community clean-ups. 
Contact our Recycling Department at 732-390-7008. 


